
 

 

 

 

PSA Intersectoral Members’ Meeting Polokwane: 

17 March 2023 
 

The PSA will be holding and Intersectoral Members’ Meeting celebration for members n Limpopo on 17 

March 2023 at Bolivia Lodge next to Mall of the North in Polokwane. Members from all five districts of the 

province are invited to be part of the meeting starting at 08:00 with registration. 

 

Activities will include a Government Employees Pension Fund presentation. Members should note that 

there will be a gala dinner in the evening (Dress code: Elegant). As a result, limited accommodation that 

will be treated on a first come first served basis has been arranged. Members are requested to confirm 

attendance through the assistance of shop stewards by Monday, 13 March 2023 close of business to be 

forwarded to Winnie.manganyi@psa.co.za or lucky.kganyago@psa.co.za.  

 

Members should note there will be an opportunity to win a PSA golf shirt if a member brings two 

membership application forms to the event. Other branded merchandise will be sold at the PSA stall. The 

meeting will further allow members to network with other members, the Board of Directors, staff and 

business partners.  

 

Employees who are not yet part of the PSA family, the only Union of Choice, and members with any 

questions regarding the event can contact Paulina Moloto on 082 880 8957, Lawrence Muvhango on 082 

880 8995 or the PSA Provincial Office on (015) 295 0500.   
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